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Shomper, Kris

From: Denise Beaulieu [dbeau@tampabay.rr.com] rs&iwtucty
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 10:02 PM RECEIYED
To: IRRC tRRC
Subject: Raw milk proposed regulations
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Hi!
I do not live in Pennsylvania but I am asking you to please, vote to DISAPPROVE the proposed regulation #2777
Department of Agriculture 2-160.
I was raised on raw milk and still like raw milk because of the superior nutritive value that it contains. I buy it whenever
possible. I care about this issue because Pennsylvania is a model raw milk state for the rest of the nation and what
happens in Pennsylvania could eventually impact other states.
Sincerely,

Denise Beaulieu


